Mounds View

PUBLIC SCHOOLS

December 8, 2023

To Whom it May Concern:

On behalf of Mounds View Public Schools, T am writing to express our support for the
City of Arden Hills funding request for new paved pedestrian and bike trails along Old
Highway 10 from Lake Valentine Road to County Highway 96.

Mounds View Public Schools feels this project would greatly improve safety for our
students and the public traveling to and from Valentine Hills Elementary and Mounds
View High School. Currently, there is not a trail for our students or community members
to safely walk or ride bicycles along Old Highway 10.

Our school district is in strong support of the request from the City of Arden Hills and
we encourage you to approve their application. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Michael Schwartz
Risk Management Coordinator
Mounds View Public Schools

C: City of Arden Hills
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